Public Comment
Napa River Sediment TMDL
Deadiine: 8/19/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - Comment Letter - Napa River Sediment TMDL

From: <Fleck.Diane@epamail.cpa.gov>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Monday, July 26, 2010 3:28 PM

Subject: Comment Letter - Napa River Sediment TMDL

CcC: <Hashimoto.Janet@epamail.cpa.gov>, <Kozelka.Peter@epamail.er;rz_a_:gpv>

Jeanine Townsend

|

Clerk to the Board Jur 26 200
State Water Resources Control Board -
Dear Ms. Townsend, SVRCB EXECUTIVE

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control
Board Basin Plan Amendment (BPA) to Establish a Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) for Sediment and Related
Habitat Enhancement Goals in the Napa River Watershed. We have reviewed the BPA and supporting

documentation, and strongly support approval of the package.

The TMDL is technically thorough and reascnable. It contains appropriate source analyses, numeric targets,
linkage analyses, TMDLs, allocations and wasteload allocations. The BPA aiso contains a detailed
implementation plan. Current federal regulations do not define TMDLs as containing implementation plans;
however, EPA concurs with and supports the State's proposed implementation approaches. EPA supports the
watershed approach taken to address the sediment impairment in the Napa River. We loock forward to working

with you to support implementation of the package.

We appreciate the hard work to develop the TMDL and implementation plan for the Napa River. If you have
any questions, please contact me by e-mail or at the phone number below.

Sincerely,

Diane E. Fleck, P.E., Esq.
U.S. EPA Region § WTR-2
75 Hawthorne Street

San Francisco, CA 94105
Phone: 415 972-3480

Fax: 415 947-3537
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